
On October 24, 1995, the Review Board made the formal determination to release in full FBI 

document number 124-10020-10093.  The FBI subsequently supplied additional information to the 

Review Board in support of its original redaction.  On November 14, 1995, the Review Board voted 

to reconsider the record at a future date and decided to provide the FBI additional time to supply 

evidence in support of its proposed redactions. 


